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Dear Sir/Madam,  

  

Please find attached a letter, on behalf of the Executive Secretaries, 

regarding the Funding request for participants travel for the conferences 

of the Parties to the Basel, Rotterdam and Stockholm Conventions, to be 

held back-to-back, from 28 April to 9 May 2025, in Geneva, Switzerland, 

and in support of the regional preparatory meetings for the 2025 meetings 

of the conferences of the Parties to the Basel, Rotterdam and Stockholm 

Conventions. 

  

The letter highlights that despite some generous contributions received 

from some Parties, we note with concern that, as of today, we are facing 

an estimated funding gap exceeding USD 1.6 Million for the regional 

preparatory meetings and meetings of the conferences of the Parties to 

the Basel, Rotterdam and Stockholm conventions/High-level Segment in 

2025. 

  

We would therefore like to appeal to Parties, and invite others in a 

position to do so, to contribute as promptly as possible to allow for the 

participation of eligible participants in the above meetings. 

  

Thank you for your kind consideration.  

  

Kind regards,  

BRS Secretariat 

 


